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Cook, Scott

From: campaign <campaign@mullenformontana.com>
Sent: Monday, July 1, 2024 8:07 PM
To: Cook, Scott
Cc: Gallus, Chris J.; Hendricksen-Scott, Shelley
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: New Complaint Received by COPP- Montana Republican Party (via 

Bradley) v. Mullen, COPP-2024-CFP-030

Scott, 
 
Thank you for providing a copy of the complaint. The report in question was filed on 6/30/2024. 
 
Thank you for your diligence. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jesse J. Mullen 

From: Cook, Scott <SCook3@mt.gov> 
Sent: Monday, July 1, 2024 1:35 PM 
To: campaign <campaign@mullenformontana.com> 
Cc: Gallus, Chris J. <Christopher.Gallus@mt.gov>; Hendricksen-Scott, Shelley <Shelley.Hendricksen-Scott@mt.gov> 
Subject: New Complaint Received by COPP- Montana Republican Party (via Bradley) v. Mullen, COPP-2024-CFP-030  
  
Jesse, 
Please see the attached copy of Montana Republican Party (via Bradley) v. Mullen, COPP-2024-CFP-030, a formal 
Complaint alleging violation of Montana election law under the Commissioner’s jurisdiction received by COPP and 
accepted for initial review by Commissioner Gallus. A letter from Commissioner Gallus outlining the formal Complaint 
process and requesting a written response be provided addressing the specific allegations presented is also included. 
Hard copy (paper) versions of these documents can be sent to you via U.S. Mail as well upon request. The complaint and 
letter requesting a written response will be publicly posted to COPP’s website tomorrow (July 2, 2024). Please feel free 
to contact myself, Commissioner Gallus, or COPP’s agency attorney Shelley Hendricksen-Scott with questions about the 
formal Complaint process. The requested written response in this matter may appropriately be submitted to COPP via 
email message. 
  
Scott Cook 
Compliance Specialist 3/Public Records Officer 
Office of the Commissioner of Political Practices 
(406) 444-4627 
SCook3@mt.gov 
  
  


